
From: Randi Kruse   
Sent: Thursday, February 13, 2020 7:25 AM 
To: corporate <corporate@whistler.ca> 
Subject: letter to Council: CECAP update 

 

Good morning Mayor and Council, 
 
Can you please advise when the next CECAP quarterly update will be presented to 
Council; I imagine it will be within the next 3 weeks. What is planned to inform the 
community that this presentation is coming and to encourage their engagement? How 
are community partners like WB and TW, and others from the CECAP committee, being 
supported to promote attendance at the Council meeting? When can I expect to see 
media and other marketing efforts about this critically important report?  
 
I'm happy to take the lead on public relations if I don't see it from the RMOW soon. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Randi 
 
 
Randi Kruse 
2848  Clifftop Lane 
Whistler, BC 
V0N 1B2 
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